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Dear Parents and Carers 

 

It has been lovely welcoming everyone back after the Easter holidays and I hope you all enjoyed 

the long weekend. 

 

I am writing to let you know some updates for the coming term.  Firstly, I am sure you will join 

me in wishing Mrs Wainwright all the very best as she begins her maternity leave on Wednesday 

18th May.  We are really pleased that Mrs Buckton will be covering this maternity leave and 

teaching the Butterflies full time. 

 

We are also pleased to welcome Mr Sutherby, a final placement teaching student, who will be 

working alongside Miss Dean in the Bumblebees class throughout this term. 

 

Also, the Local Authority have asked me, in the short term, to provide some support for another 

East Riding school.  Therefore, on occasions I may not be available on our school site, although 

can be contacted by the staff at all times.  On the days I am not on site, should you need to contact 

a Senior Leader, Mrs Theakston and Mrs Searby will be available and happy to help. 

 

Finally, as we are very aware that many of you have not yet been able to have a look around the 

school building, we are really pleased to invite you to an open session on Monday 9th May from 

3.25pm to 4pm.   Families will be welcomed into the building once all pupils have been handed 

over to parents/carers at the end of the day. This is an informal session, simply to have a look 

around and unfortunately there will not be an opportunity to see children’s work or formally speak 

with teachers at this point, but annual reports will be sent out and another longer open session 

planned for later in the term.   

 

Thank you for your continued support and as always if you have any questions or concerns please 

do not hesitate to contact us. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs Sam Woolhouse  

Headteacher 
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